
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information 

Everyone at Pantops Prosthodontics hopes that you and your family have remained safe during 
these extraordinary times. As we resume patient care, your safety and that of our staff and care 
providers is paramount.  To that end, we want to share some of the changes being implemented in 
connection with your care: 

Patient Care Resumed 

• Our clinic will be operating at 20% occupancy to assure strict social distancing can be 
maintained.   

• On the day of your appointment, we ask that you call our office from your car prior to 
entering the building, at 434-977-9836. 

• A staff member will meet you to take your temperature and ask you our COVID screening 
questions.  Anyone with a fever at or greater than 100.4 degrees will be instructed to return 
home, speak with their primary care provider and reschedule their dental appointment. 

• All patients, visitors, and staff will be required to wear a mask at all times. 
• We ask that you come for your appointment alone, or at most, with only one other person 

as may be necessary. 
• You will be asked to use hand sanitizer before treatment. 

In addition to the above procedures, Pantops Prosthodontics has used this time of limited 
operations to enhance air filtration, secure proper protective gear for providers, and to deep clean 
all clinical areas. 

We recognize that you may have some fears and concerns seeking care during this time, but 
maintaining your oral health is an integral part of your overall health, and we are here to support 
your well-being. 

 

 

To make an appointment, please call 434-977-9836.  
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